
 

 

Free two day workshop for parents and carers 

Additional follow up session available 

 
 

 

The Positive Partnerships initiative is funded by the Australian Government Department of Education 
and Training through the Helping Children with Autism. 
 

The views expressed in this publication do not necessarily package represent the views of the 
Australian Government or the Department of Education and Training. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Workshop:  16-17WAPC4 Location:  Joondalup WA 
 
Like all school-aged students, young people on the autism spectrum benefit from strong, positive 
relationships between home and school.  Positive Partnerships use evidence based materials and practical 
resources to help support these relationships by facilitating workshops for parents and carers. 
 
This workshop is suitable for parents, full time carers and grandparents.   
 
What will you gain? 
 
The Positive Partnerships parent/carer workshop intends to: 

 Increase understanding of the impact of autism on learning 

 Introduce  a planning tool that can be used to share an understanding of your young person 

 Explore ways to work in partnership with your school  

 Share information about how to access support  both inside and outside of school 

 Highlight the policies, system and processes that contribute to the educational environment 

 Increase your capacity to maximise your young person’s learning at home and at school 

 Provide an opportunity to network and share strategies with other parents/carers 

 Support small group discussions on a range of topics relevant to young people on the autism spectrum 
and their families  

 Provide an opportunity to review your progress and plan next steps during an additional session one 
month after initial workshop days 

 
Workshop details 
 
Venue: Joondalup Resort 
 Country Club Boulevard 
 Connolly WA 6027 
 
When: Two day workshop – Tuesday 22 and Wednesday 23 November 2016 ( 2 consecutive days ) 
 9.15 am – 3.00 pm (Registration from 8.30 am)  
 
Online registrations for the Two day workshop open on Tuesday 11 October 2016 and close two days prior 
to the workshop. 
 
If you have an email address and access to a computer please register directly through our secure website 
www.positivepartnerships.com.au.  You will receive a confirmation email of your registration. 
 
If you have any enquiries phone the Positive Partnerships Infoline 1300 881 971 or email 
parentcarer@autismspectrum.org.au. 
 
Additional session – will be held on Wednesday 7 December 2016 9.30 am – 12.30 pm (arrive from 9.15 am 
onwards).  
Registration for this session will be taken at the initial workshop days and details about venue will be 
shared on these days 

http://www.positivepartnerships.com.au/
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